
  METROPOLITAN SCHOOL DISTRICT OF PIKE TOWNSHIP 

 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
& 

REGULAR BUSINESS MEETING  
 

 The meeting will be held in-person at the Administrative Services Center,  
6901 Zionsville Road.   

 

 

August 22, 2022 

 Pursuant to IC 5-14-1.5-5, notice is hereby given by the Board of Education of the 

Metropolitan School District of Pike Township, that a Combined 1028 Preliminary 

Determination Public Hearing and Additional Appropriation Public Hearing for the 

2022A and 2022B General Obligation Bonds, as well as the Regular Business Meeting 

will take place on Thursday, August 25, 2022, at 7:00 p.m. at the Administrative Services 

Center, 6901 Zionsville Road, Indianapolis, Indiana.    

 The Public Hearing will begin at 7:00 pm and the Regular Business Meeting will 

immediately follow.  

Dr. Larry D. Young, Jr. 
Superintendent of Schools 
M.S.D. of Pike Township  


